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Russell George MS 
Chair, 
Health and Social Care Committee 
By email: SeneddHealth@senedd.wales 

Dear Chair 

Re: Funding for the continuation of service delivered by Care and Repair Cymru 

Thank you for your letter of 17 February 2022 in relation to the continuation of funding for 
the Hospital to a Healthier Home (H2HH) service during the 2022/23 financial year. Please 
accept my apologies for the delay in my response whilst I awaited confirmation of a review 
being conducted by our Finance Team. 

I am pleased to confirm that by working in collaboration with Local Authority partners, we 
have continued to support the H2HH service delivered by the Care and Repair Team 
within our region. The Health Board will continue to discuss the long-term requirements 
with Care and Repair Cymru, enabling us to effectively provide appropriate services 
across our Health and Social Care system. 

I trust this response provides some clarity. 

Yours sincerely 

Steve Moore 
Chief Executive 
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